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Subject: Rother Valley Railway

We all love a steam train ride, but the latest plans to extend the line from Tenterden/Bodiam to Robertsbridge is
utter madness and must not be allowed. The proposed route is through a very sensitive wildflower area and will
damage the wild life too. | was wondering also the impact on the lovely village of Robertsbridge. Where would so
many visitors park? The main street is already very congested especially around school times and in the rush hour
morning and evening.

However my main concern is of safety as the A21 which is such a dangerous road which the train traffic would have
to navigate to get into the village.

Think carefully, you can’t go back once it’s done. The wildlife will be lost for ever, along with lives of the people who
will be killed on the A21.

Celia Caulkin
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